Lesley Blais

From:

Mary Jane Gaudio [mjgaudio@sbcglobal.net]

Sent:

Monday, June 26, 2017 9:39 AM

To:

Lesley Blais

Cc:

Joseph Hitchery; Steve Dinsmore

Subject:

East Lyme Harbor Management Shellfish Commission - Meeting Minutes of June 20, 2017

Attachments:

Harbor-Management-Shellfish-Commission-May 16-2017-Minutes.pdf

Dear Lesley,

There are no meeting minutes for the Harbor Management Shellfish Commission Meeting that was held on Tuesday, June 20, 2017, because we didn't have a quorum.

Sincerely,

Mary Jane Gaudio
Recording Secretary for HMSC

FILED IN EAST LYME

20 17 AT Q:30

EAST LYME TOWN CLERK